Dear _________,

While most elementary school students in north Georgia sit in their classrooms distracted, daydreaming about trips to the pool and neighborhood games, 1 in 4 kids are wondering if this summer will be like the last few — a time with no food in the fridge.
 
Without our help thousands of children in our community will miss meals this summer. They will get too little food to sustain their growing bodies. They will worry about their next source of food instead of getting climbing trees and building forts.
 
It doesn’t have to be this way. With your help and the Georgia Mountain Food Bank’s resources, we can remove the grown-up worries for kids in our community. We can help kids just be kids all summer long.
 
Join me on the first official day of summer, June 21, as we launch the week of giving campaign to help fight summer hunger and let kids be kids in our community!  

With your generosity, these children can stop worrying about if they will have food to eat and grow excited about summer break. Every $10 we donate can fill a family’s pantry with 50 nutritious meals — and help get hunger off a kid’s mind. 
There are several ways you can join me and other community members who are committed to feeding our children who would otherwise go hungry this summer:
· Venmo @gamtnfoodbank with your donation
· Text "NO HUNGER" to 1-844-544-7171
· Make a donation by visiting gamountainfoodbank.org 
· Be an advocate to others by:
· Sharing Georgia Mountain Food Bank’s Facebook event for the week of giving 
· Updating your profile image during the week 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Like, share or post one of the Food Bank’s facts about summer hunger


